
San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development Commission 
375 Beale Street, Suite 510, San Francisco, California 94105 tel 415 352 3600 

State of California | Gavin Newsom – Governor | info@bcdc.ca.gov | www.bcdc.ca.gov 
 
 

 

September 29, 2023 
 
TO: Commissioners and Alternates 

FROM: Lawrence J. Goldzband, Executive Director (415/352-3653; larry.goldzband@bcdc.ca.gov) 
Erik Buehmann, Long Range Planning Manager (415/352-3645; erik.buehmann@bcdc.ca.gov)  

SUBJECT: Commission Request to Hire Maya McInerney as an Environmental Scientist in the 
Planning Division 

 
Staff Recommendation 

Commission staff recommends that the Commission approve hiring Maya McInerney as an 

Environmental Scientist in the Planning Division prior to the next Commission meeting, which is 

scheduled for October 19, 2023. 

Background 

BCDC’s Long Range Planning Manager, Erik Buehmann, has selected Maya McInerney to fill a 
vacant permanent Environmental Scientist position with the Long-Range Planning team.  Since 
February, Maya has worked for BCDC as a limited term Environmental Scientist and has 
managed the Sediment for Wetland Adaptation Project, an EPA- and OPC-funded effort co-led 
by our Sediment Management Team.  Maya joined BCDC after working in the Regional Water 
Quality Board’s Enforcement program.  Maya is a Lady Don, as she earned a Master’s degree in 
Environmental Management from the University of San Francisco, and is (yet another) Banana 
Slug, having earned her Bachelor’s degree in Biology at U.C. Santa Cruz. 

Unless we hear otherwise from you by COB on Thursday, September 28, 2023, Maya will start 
her new position at BCDC on Monday, October 2, 2023. 
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